Waterfront Committee Report September 6, 2020
M&H is going to remove the 6 dead and dying trees and fill in the stump holes including the two in the field.
M&H is putting in the rip rap at the ends of the Harbor for $3240 to prevent erosion.
Bailey, the new Rangeley Code Enforcement Officer is going to give us a 911 number for the Harbor after she takes a class in September.  The committee would like to name the road Nile Brook Way.
I have heard people come down here who are not members or renters. We would suggest that if someone appears not to belong to go up and talk with them and see where they live or are renting.  If not from here, tell them that the area is private.  
Pontoon boats are not permitted in the Harbor.

There was one vacant slip this year and all of the canoe/kayak slots were filled.

We added a new grill. 

We replaced the old life preserver.

Ed Zambraski is going to put up a flagpole in the spring.

Anyone is welcome to rake goose poop.
 We would like to add to the Waterfront policy that no ATV’s are permitted in the Harbor as the ATV’s can not ride on Route 4.

Mary-Ellen Moroney, Harbormaster

